
 

Hi Hawk Families! 

                                              Updates… 

Hi Hawk Families, 

I hope you are having a great week! We are moving right along and working hard to get our 

students acclimated to being back in school and adapting to structure. We will get there! 

What we need your help with: 

Continue to check in with your child regarding studies, assignments, and deadlines.  We are 

coming up on 6 weeks and grade reports will be viewable soon.  Have conversations with 

them about content understanding and ways that they can advocate for their learning.   

Be sure to praise them for good works.  We want to remember that they are working (some 

harder than others) but we appreciate them be great scholars. 

Also, remember, dress code expectations still stand. Please reiterate the expectation for them 

to be sure they are within dress code.    

Thanks for all you do! 

Just FYI.. 

The Student Advisory Board is in place with randomly selected students per homeroom. 

Seniors will meet virtually with Mrs. Stewart, Senior Administrator and Counselor at 

6:00p.m. tonight, Wednesday, September 1st for a Q&A session. This is a time for them to be 

heard. 

Heads Up for those parking at the Brookton Subdivision waiting for students. 

A message from Cobb County Police Department: 

• Every vehicle in that area must park lawfully. 

• You must not block driveways. 

• Vehicles must not be double parked.   

• Emergency vehicles must always be able to get by.  

• Students coming to your car must be able to safely cross the street to get to you.  

• Vehicles must not be unattended at any time.  

Please note: Local law enforcement will monitor this area for violations and issue citations 

accordingly. 
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Postponed Homecoming Dance Plan is underway.  The Homecoming game is 

scheduled for September 17th however, the dance is being planned for Saturday, 

October 8th.  Details forthcoming. I just want you to know the date. I would like to 

speak with student leaders for input before releasing details. We know that it will 

be for Hillgrove students ONLY and we are planning for it to be outside.  All plans 

are subject to change as you know this is how we live our lives now but for now, 

we are moving forward. 

 

 

 

Reflections that benefit us all 
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